
          
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                      26th April 2024 

 
 

A warm welcome to all our new August 2024 Primary 1 pupils! 
 
 

I am writing to confirm your child’s place in Primary 1 for August 2024. 
 
Over the next few weeks, these are the things you can expect from us in preparation 
for a smooth start: 

• Your child will receive a ‘starting school' book, welcome letter, and book bag.  
• You will receive a free school tie and school kit list. 
• We’ll share a learning grid of starting school activities for you to have fun with 

your child. 
• We’ll also share a ‘getting ready for school’ check list. 
• An information evening has been organised for parents/ carers of new entrants 

on Tuesday 30th May 2023 at 6pm. Please do come along. 
• We’ll organise for your child to have a visit to our school in June. You’ll receive a 

form to book a space to attend this.  

 

We’ve put together a ‘Welcome’ information newsletter for parents and 
carers. We hope this will answer any questions you may have about 
your child starting school. You can scan the QR code to access this or 
go to our school website and click on the ‘Enrolling your child at IPS!’ 
page.  

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you and your child into Primary 1 at Inverkeithing 
Primary! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Caroline Gardiner, Headteacher 
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